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Dear 2nd Grader,

Welcome to | hope you had a wonderful summer
and are as excited as | am for you to begin second grade. There are
so many fun things | have planned for us this year, and | can’t wait to
share them with you.

| am a mom of three boys. Their names are Landon, Jace, and
Callen. Landon is going into fourth grade, and Jace and Callen (who
are twins) will are going into first grade. Mr. Brosious is a principal, so
our whole family is excited for the start of a new school year! We love
to fish, hike, camp, and play sports together. The boys play soccer and
baseball, so most of my free time is spent on sports fields cheering
them on. | am also a HUGE book lover. Books have the ability to take
you on so many adventures and | can’t wait to share some of my
favorites with you.

In second grade we will learn many new things such as multi-digit
math problems, animal habitats, and how sound travels. We will also
read tons of books together. While this may sound like a lot, don’t
worry, we have plenty of fun while learning too.

On our first day of school, September 5th, please bring a few
pictures from your summer to share with the class. | will share some as
well. I am so excited to go many different adventures with you this
upcoming school year!

Your Second Grade Teacher,

Mrs. Brosious
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